
 
June 8, 2021 

 

Dear Families,  

Early this morning the internet stopped working at our High School, and we do not expect it to be 

repaired until this afternoon or evening. We will make two changes to our schedule today to 

accommodate the lack of internet:  

1) Students who are participating in REMOTE classes should attempt to log in to their classes 

today. Some of our teachers are working from home and will be able to hold their remote 

classes. Teachers who are teaching remote classes from the school will attempt to log in but 

may be unable to without internet.  

2) All students will follow a shortened schedule today.  

9:30-9:40 Advisory 

9:40-10:40 Period 1 

10:40-10:48 Transition 

10:48-11:48 Period 2 

11:48-12:00 Dismissal 

 

If you have any questions about your child’s schedule, please call the Main Office at (617) 326-3574.  

 

 


